Elmer, Linda

From: swerk@juno.com

Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 12:57 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Cc: elpaisanoll56@yahoo.com

Subject: Re: HPC staff report for Monday's meeting for 814-816 W. Historic Mitc  hell attached

Linda and others

I was told to provide a front elevation only and I revised the windows as redlined on the drawing that I have
provided. The size of the windows are as large as they can be and mullions are provided where they are needed
only.

The bulkhead CANNOT physically be eliminated or reduced because it is built around the structure.

I will provide the south elevation as requested. The size of the windows cannot be increased - physically
impossible.

Respectfully,

Keith Schultz

---------- Original Message ----------

From: "Elmer, Linda" <lelmer@milwaukee.gov>

To: "elpaisanoll56(@yahoo.com" <elpaisanoll56(@yahoo.com™>, "swerk@juno.com" <swerk(@juno.com>
Subject: HPC staff report for Monday's meeting for 814-816 W. Historic Mitchell attached

Date: Fri, 8 Sep 2017 16:39:23 +0000

Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant
Common Council-City Clerk’s Office
City Hall, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202

lelmer@milwaukee.gov

414-286-2231

414-286-3456 (fax)



